Mildenhall College ACADEMY



Ksp/JRe

Dear Parent/Carer

Welcome to MCA⁶ Evening

We are delighted to invite you and your child to "The Welcome to MCA6 Evening" on Thursday 1st July 2021. The evening will provide additional information regarding the transition from Year 11 to Sixth Form including:

- The enrolment process
- The academy day
- Transition learning
- Enrichment experiences

The evening will also include the opportunity for you and your child to ask questions about Sixth Form life.

The event is being held on Thursday 1st July 2021 and will start at 6pm with an anticipated end time around 6.45pm. Due to the current COVID situation, this event will be being held virtually via Teams and invites will be sent to your child's MCA account.

If you have any questions relating to this evening or transition into Sixth Form in general, please do not hesitate to contact me at the Academy.

Yours sincerely

K Sanders-Pope

Mrs K. Sanders-Pope Director of Sixth Form / Assistant Principal

